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9 May 2019
Dear Parent/Carers

Year 9 Summer Examinations

As you are aware your daughter/son will be sitting internal examinations this summer on Monday 3 June until Thursday 13 June 2019. These examinations will be based on GCSE papers similar to those that the students will be taking in two years’ time. They have all been issued with an examination timetable.
It is important that your daughter/son treats these examinations very seriously and invests the requisite time and effort in preparing and focusing for these examinations. In subjects with different tiers of entry (mathematics, science and Spanish) these examinations will help to form part of the basis for the decision as to which tier (foundation or higher) your daughter/son is ultimately entered for.  I would appreciate your support in reminding your daughter/son of this. 

To assist the students with preparation for the examinations they have all been provided with an examination revision planner, which they should use to map out when they will be doing their revision and in which subject. 

I wish your daughter/son the best of luck in these forthcoming examinations.

Yours sincerely
J Gauntlett

Mrs J Gauntlett
Assistant Headteacher, Head of KS3
